
 
KIRKLEES COUNCIL  
 
(SPEED LIMIT ORDER) (NO. 119) ORDER 2023 
A644, HUDDERSFIELD ROAD, MIRFIELD 

Statement of Reasons for proposing to make the order: 

 
As a result of planning permission for a new supermarket, it is proposed to relocate 
the current 30/40 mph speed limit boundary travelling into Mirfield Town Centre from 
a point 91 metres west of the produced western kerbline of Doctor Lane to the 
projected south-eastern property boundary of No. 238 Huddersfield Road. 
 
It is believed these proposals will slow traffic down travelling past the entrance to the 
new development and benefit all road users using this route. 
 
 


